
February 2025 
  
Dear Parent or Guardian of a Willow Creek Elementary Pre-School Student, 
  
Welcome to Cherry Creek Preschool/Pre-Kindergarten!  This letter contains important 
information regarding your child’s programming for the 2025-2026 school year.  You will 
receive more information regarding your child’s teacher prior to the start of school in August 
2025. 
  
The first day of school is Wednesday, August 13, 2025. 
 
Preschool/Pre-Kindergarten session is from 8:00 a.m. – 10:55 a.m.  If you have signed up for the 
Pre-School Enrichment program (which is the 2nd half of the day, a tuition-based program), 
your child will have lunch at school from 11:15 - 11:45, and then attend that enrichment session 
from 11:50 - 2:45 p.m.  If your child is NOT signed up for the enrichment program, please make 
sure your student is picked up promptly at 10:55 a.m. at the classroom door of the mobile 
classroom outside the main building. 
  
Preschool or Pre-Kindergarten Placement: 
Your preschool student will most likely be assigned to our morning preschool time slot, as we 
have not yet had the need to place any student in the afternoon preschool given the number of 
students enrolled. 
 
Willow Creek Elementary School, AM Session, 8:00 a.m. – 10:55 a.m. 
  
UPK Colorado: 
Please be sure to accept your UPK Colorado placement by logging in to the UPK Colorado Portal 
at https://upk.colorado.gov/dashboard. If you see your name on the screen, you are already 
logged in. If you are not logged in, you will be prompted to log in. 
If you have not yet registered with UPK Colorado, please visit the website below. 
https://upk.colorado.gov/ 
Please note that no student will be able to attend preschool at Willow Creek unless the UPK 
enrollment/paperwork has been completed correctly and we receive notification from the 
state that that has occurred. 
  
Preschool Enrichment: 
The district will be offering an optional Preschool Enrichment Program, a fee-based program 
providing a quality experience for the other half of the school day. Space is limited and will fill 
fast. For more information, please visit: https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/14038  


